West Bengal Board of Secondary Education
“Nivedita Bhawan’, DJ-8, Sec-I1I, Salt Lake City, Kolkata - 700091

NOTIFICATION

No.:D.S(Aca)/310/A/25/4 Date:11.09.2024

From : Deputy Secretary (Academic)
West Bengal Board of Secondary Education

To: The Heads of all recognized Secondary Schools under W.B.B.S.E

Sub: Declaration of holiday due to celebration of “Karam Puja” festival

Dear Sir/Madam,

The undersigned is directed to inform you that West Bengal Board of Secondary Education has
declared Holiday on 14t September,2024 (Saturday) for the secondary schools under
WBBSE due to celebration of “Karam Puja” festival in compliance with the notification of the
Finance Department, Audit Branch, Nabanna, Government of West Bengal, Howrah, vide

memo no. 3871-F(P,), dated, the 4! September,2024. This is for information.

Deputy Secretary (Academic)
West Bengal Board of Secondary Education

No.:D.S(Aca)/310/1(5)/A/25/4 Date:11.09.2024

Copy forwarded for kind information and taking necessary action to:
1. All Deputy Secretaries, WBBSE

2. The Regional Officers, WBBSE

3. The D.I of Schools (S.E) (all Districts)
4. PA to President, WBBSE

5 Secretary Unit, WBBSE

Deputy Secretary (Academic)
West Bengal Board oRSecondary Education



